
Preparation of the material for the Week of Prayer
for Christian Unity 2005

The initial draft of this material was prepared by an ecumenical group
composed of members of The Theological Committee of the Ecumenical
Council of Churches in Slovakia. Those participating in the preparation were
(in alphabetical order):

Bishop Augustin Bacinsky (Old Catholic Church)
Rev. Tsolt Görözdi (Reformed Church)
Rev. Jan Halama (Catholic Church)
Rev. Jozef Havercak (Orthodox Church)
Rev. Jan Henzel (Church of the Brethren)
Rev. Gabriela Kopas (Methodist Church)
Rev. Jozef Kulacik (Baptist Union)
Rev. Mikulas Lazor (Orthodox Church)
Rev. Ondrej Prostrednik (Evangelical Church of Augsburg Confession)

We wish to thank the theological committee for providing material and
inspiration for our work. 
The material reached its present form at a meeting of an international
preparatory group named by the Commission on Faith and Order of The
World Council of Churches and the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian
Unity of the Catholic Church. The international group met at the Jesuit Retreat
House in Piestaňy, Slovakia and was received by its director, Father Emil
Vani. We also wish to thank the centre and all its staff for their welcome and
their prayerful support of our work.

Our gratitude is expressed to the Ecumenical Council of Churches in Slovakia
and its general secretary, the Rev. Ondrej Prostrednik for their work in
organizing the local preparatory process and hosting the international
preparatory meeting.


